
McGILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL.

Faculty of arts.
Office; of the Dean.

February 10, 1920.

Dr. F.D. Adams,
Acting Principal.

Dear Sir,
A recommendation of the Faculty of Arts 

to Corporation that the members of the Committee of 
the ochool of Commerce should be appointed by the 
Faculty of Arts,on the ground that the School of 
Commerce is an integral part of the Faculty of Arts, 
was approved.

I have pleasure in informing you that at 
the last meeting of the Faculty of Arts you were re­
elected, a member of the Committee of the School of 
Commerce.

With kind regards,
Yours very truly,

V \

Dean
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